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1009 W. Juneau Avenue
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Milwaukee WI 53233`
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841 N. Broadway, Rm. B1

Mail or Email Form to:

We need to inspect and repair the letter "S" on the neon Pabst sign at 1009 W. Juneau Avenue.

Our electrician, Dairyland Energy Solutions, has scheduled a lift to remove the glass tube on Friday,
August 7th, and bring it to a neon specialist for inspection. If a hole is found in the glass tube, it will be
repaired and the neon will be recharged. The tube will then be replaced the following week.

I am uncertain if we will need a COA for this type of work. Please feel free to contact me directly
414-899-2817 with questions.

Erin Stenum 8/4/2020

SUBMIT


